
The Chesed Fund Limited is dedicated in memory of Mordechai & Rebecca Kapiloff, ע׳׳ה, Dr. Bernard Kapiloff, ע׳׳ה
and Rabbi Norman & Louise Gerstenfeld, ע׳׳ה. Project Ezra of Baltimore is dedicated in memory of M. Leo and Hannah Storch, ע׳׳ה.

Also dedicated in memory of Paul Naden, ע׳׳ה, who was the embodiment of kindness.

1.	Submit your nominations by  
clicking the link on chesedfund.com  
or by sending an email to  
info@chesedfund.com.

2.	Include an explanation of why  
your nominee should be awarded.

3.	Provide your full contact information 
as well as your nominee’s.

Winners will be chosen at the discretion of The Chesed Fund and Project Ezra.

Honoring Deserving Children, Youth, & Adults

SEND IN YOUR

NOMINATIONS

NOW!

Safety & Service

The Chesed Fund Limited & Project Ezra of Greater Baltimore, Inc. Present  

THE PHILIP KAUFFMAN & ROSALIE ZWAGIL
8 T H  A N N U A L

Award Ceremony • Sunday, June 19th, 2022 • 10:30am
Suburban Orthodox Congregation Toras Chaim • 7504 Seven Mile Lane

The Chesed Fund & Project EzraThe Chesed Fund & Project Ezra are asking you to 
nominate children, youth or adults who have gone above 
and beyond to help ensure the safety and security of our 
community. Awards will be presented to recognize and 

honor the winners at a special award ceremony. 

 SUBMISSION DEADLINE:
June 1st, 2022


